
October 6, 2014 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Daniel Militaru, I am the owner of Pete's Restaurant and Brewhouse 
in the ElDorado Hills Town Center. I am writing this letter in regards to the proposed 
Town Center Luxury Apartments. As a business owner, I am very excited to hear of the 
proposed planning of the apartment complex. I believe that this will bring great business 
to the area and to my restaurant. Having customers is essential for any business and this 
would help create more. I want more customers, not more retail space. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Militaru 
Owner 

PETES RESTAURANT & BREWHOUSE 
2023 VfNE STREET #20 I 

EL DORADO HILLS, CA 95762 
9 I 6-933-3400 
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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please register my SUPPORT for your approval of the Town Center Luxury Apartment 
complex which comes before you for a vote on October 14th. I would like the 
opportunity to tell you why: 

• There is never going to be a hotel on the property across from Seiland's by 
the theater and the current fenced patch of dirt is an eyesore to all of us who 
visit Town Center. 

• I think this would be a GREAT PLACE TO LIVE, near restaurants, stores, 
shops, etc. 

• The Town Center NEEDS more business, especially on the weekdays, so its 
businesses can stay in business and succeed- keeping our Town Center a 
great place to visit. 

Please consider my SUPPORT for this unique project when you vote on 
October 14th. 

Thank you. 

SILl 2.. WlDL- J cmes 
Name 

I live in El Dorado County and care about what happens here! 
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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please register my SUPPORT for your approval of the Town Center Luxury Apartment 
complex which comes before you for a vote on October 14th_ I would like the 
opportunity to tell you why: 

• There is never going to be a hotel on the property across from Selland's by 
the theater and the current fenced patch of dirt is an eyesore to all of us who 
visit Town Center. 

• I think this would be a GREAT PLACE TO LIVE, near restaurants, stores, 
shops, etc. 

• The Town Center NEEDS more business, especially on the weekdays, so its 
businesses can stay in business and succeed- keeping our Town Center a 
great place to visit. 

Please consider my SUPPORT for this unique project when you vote on 
October 14th. 

Thank you . 

Name 

'b \\Q )(\[) -:L l@ \\ a,}Joo, cOD 
Email \ 

I live in El Dorado County and care about what happens here! 
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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please register my SUPPORT for your approval of the Town Center Luxury Apartment 
complex which comes before you for a vote on October 14th. I would like the 
opportunity to tell you why: 

• There is never going to be a hotel on the property across from Selland's by 
the theater and the current fenced patch of dirt is an eyesore to all of us who 
visit Town Center. 

• I think this would be a GREAT PLACE TO LIVE, near restaurants, stores, 
shops, etc. 

• The Town Center NEEDS more business, especially on the weekdays, so its 
businesses can stay in business and succeed - keeping our Town Center a 
great place to visit. 

Please consider my SUPPORT for this unique project when you vote on 
October 14th. 

Thank you . 

~---~--c . -
Name 

I live in El Dorado County and care about what happens here! 
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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please register my SUPPORT for your approval of the Town Center Luxury Apartment 
complex which comes before you for a vote on October 141h . I would like the 
opportunity to tell you why: 

• There is never going to be a hotel on the property across from Seiland's by 
the theater and the current fenced patch of dirt is an eyesore to all of us who 
visit Town Center. 

• I think this would be a GREAT PLACE TO LIVE, near restaurants, stores, 
shops, etc. 

• The Town Center NEEDS more business, especially on the weekdays, so its 
businesses can stay in business and succeed- keeping our Town Center a 
great place to visit. 

Please consider my SUPPORT for this unique project when you vote on 
October 141h. 

Thank you. 

Email 

I live in El Dorado County and care about what happens here! 
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Chairperson Supervisor Norma Santiago and Members of the 
ElDorado County Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisor Santiago and Board of Supervisors: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed El Dorado Hills Town Center 
Luxury Apartment project which, if approved, will be located across from Selland's 
Market Cafe in Town Center. 

I ask that you support this project because WE NEED higher-end residential apartments 
in the Town Center to help keep the local businesses survive and thrive- so our Town 
Center stays the vibrant place it is today. 

I also like the idea of a "village" atmosphere where people can walk and/or ride their 
bicycles to stores, coffee shops and restaurants - instead of driving and putting more 
cars on the roads. 

There is NO OTHER place this kind of housing would be of value- EXCEPT at our 
Town Center. 

Please vote to approve this project! Thank you. 

Signature: 

PrintName: pt!"f3 j?"Cr[/o -"/I.D 

J:fLr- am a resident of El Dorado County 
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TO: 

FROM : 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

...---- ·vr _j Cl t±-t-S e.. \ , A >-sr-GGJG /1-

Citizen of El Dorado County 

SUBJECT: PLEASE VOTE IN FAVOR OF THEEL DORADO HILLS TOWN CENTER 
APARTMENT PLAN 

Dear Supervisors Santiago, Mikulaco, Frentzen , Veerkamp & Briggs, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and appreciate the opportunity to express my 
support for the luxury apartment complex proposed for the property across from Seiland 's in 
Town Center. 

I do not support development in or around our hills or forests in El Dorado County. 
DO SUPPORT this project in the heart of Town Center as a place where residents can walk 
and bike to stores, restaurants , to the Post Office, etc. 

I also like that there is an El Dorado Transit commuter bus stop one block away- so 
individuals can take the bus to and from work in Sacramento - so there are less cars on the 
road . 

I DO NOT support massive growth in El Dorado County- but I DO SUPPORT these 
apartments being built. Please consider this when you vote. 

Thank you very much. 
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Chairperson Supervisor Norma Santiago and Members of the 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisor Santiago and Board of Supervisors: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed ElDorado Hills Town Center 
Luxury Apartment project which, if approved, will be located across from Selland's 
Market Cafe in Town Center. 

I ask that you support this project because WE NEED higher-end residential apartments 
in the Town Center to help keep the local businesses survive and thrive- so our Town 
Center stays the vibrant place it is today. 

I also like the idea of a "village" atmosphere where people can walk and/or ride their 
bicycles to stores, coffee shops and restaurants - instead of driving and putting more 
cars on the roads. 

There is NO OTHER place this kind of housing would be of value- EXCEPT at our 
Town Center. 

Please vote to approve this project! Thank you. 

Signature:~ fl, ~ 

Print ~arne : {o jJ P, /Ji)!ou,fav, 
/ 

121 I am a resident of El Dorado County 
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TO: El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

FROM 8-fr:Jtl-- ~(?,M) 
Citizen of El Dorado County 

SUBJECT: PLEASE VOTE IN FAVOR OF THEEL DORADO HILLS TOWN CENTER 
APARTMENT PLAN 

Dear Supervisors Santiago, Mikulaco, Frentzen, Veerkamp & Briggs, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and appreciate the opportunity to express my 
support for the luxury apartment complex proposed for the property across from Seiland's in 
Town Center. 

I do not support development in or around our hills or forests in El Dorado County. 
DO SUPPORT this project in the heart of Town Center as a place where residents can walk 
and bike to stores, restaurants, to the Post Office, etc. 

I also lik.e that there is an El Dorado Transit commuter bus stop one block away- so 
individuals can take the bus to and from work in Sacramento- so there are less cars on the 
road. 

I DO NOT support massive growth in El Dorado County- but I DO SUPPORT these 
apartments being built. Please consider this when you vote. 

Thank you very much. 
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TO: 

FROM : 

SUBJECT: 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Citizen of El Dorado County 

PLEASE VOTE IN FAVOR OF THEEL DORADO HILLS TOWN CENTER 
APARTMENT PLAN 

Dear Supervisors Santiago, Mikulaco, Frentzen, Veerkamp & Briggs, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and appreciate the opportunity to express my 
support for the luxury apartment complex proposed for the property across from Seiland's in 
Town Center. 

I do not support development in or around our hills or forests in El Dorado County. 
DO SUPPORT this project in the heart of Town Center as a place where residents can walk 
and bike to stores, restaurants, to the Post Office, etc. 

I also like that there is an El Dorado Transit commuter bus stop one block away- so 
individuals can take the bus to and from work in Sacramento- so there are less cars on the 
road . 

I DO NOT support massive growth in El Dorado County- but I DO SUPPORT these 
apartments being built. Please consider this when you vote. 

Thank you very much. 

Signed 

I reside in _t\._,_:' _.:_____:.9_-::s_~ __ o __ }~'-'-'--_S __ 
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Chairperson Supervisor Norma Santiago and Members of the 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisor Santiago and Board of Supervisors: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed ElDorado Hills Town Center 
Luxury Apartment project which, if approved,- will be located across from Selland's 
Market Cafe in Town Center. 

I ask that you support this project because WE NEED higher-end residential apartments 
in the Town Center to help keep the local businesses survive and thrive- so our Town 
Center stays the vibrant place it is today. 

I also like the idea of a "village" atmosphere where people can walk and/or ride their 
bicycles to stores, coffee shops and restaurants - instead of driving and putting more 
cars on the roads. 

There is NO OTHER place this kind of housing would be of value -EXCEPT at our 
Town Center. 

Please vote to approve this project! Thank you. 

Signarure l ,~ 

Print Name: 
K v \ s-t( h., 0 y roy-

lim I am a resident of ElDorado County 
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TO: 

FROM: 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Citizen of El Dorado County 

SUBJECT: PLEASE VOTE IN FAVOR OF THEEL DORADO HILLS TOWN CENTER 
APARTMENT PLAN 

Dear Supervisors Santiago, Mikulaco, Frentzen, Veerkamp & Briggs, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and appreciate the opportunity to express my 
support for the luxury apartment complex proposed for the property across from Sell and's in 
Town Center. 

I do not support development in or around our hills or forests in El Dorado County. 
DO SUPPORT this project in the heart of Town Center as a place where residents can walk 
and bike to stores, restaurants, to the Post Office, etc. 

I also like that there is an El Dorado Transit commuter bus stop one block away- so 
individuals can take the bus to and from work in Sacramento- so there are less cars on the 
road. 

I DO NOT support massive growth in El Dorado County- but I DO SUPPORT these 
apartments being built. Please consider this when you vote. 

Thank you very much. 

~~ Signed 

lresidein ~ 
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TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Citizen of El Dorado County 

PLEASE VOTE IN FAVOR OF THEEL DORADO HILLS TOWN CENTER 
APARTMENT PLAN 

Dear Supervisors Santiago, Mikulaco, Frentzen , Veerkamp & Briggs, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and appreciate the opportunity to express my 
support for the luxury apartment complex proposed for the property across from Seiland 's in 
Town Center. 

I do not support development in or around our hills or forests in El Dorado County. 
DO SUPPORT this project in the heart of Town Center as a place where residents can walk 
and bike to stores, restaurants, to the Post Office, etc. 

I also like that there is an El Dorado Transit commuter bus stop one block away- so 
individuals can take the bus to and from work in Sacramento - so there are less cars on the 
road . 

I DO NOT support massive growth in El Dorado County- but I DO SUPPORT these 
apartments being built. Please consider this when you vote. 

Thank you very much. 

1 reside in {; ~' fl¥Z4ro Hl e-LS· 
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Chairperson Supervisor Norma Santiago and Members of the 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisor Santiago and Board of Supervisors: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed El Dorado Hills Town Center 
Luxury Apartment project which, if approved, will be located across from Selland's 
Market Cafe in Town Center. 

I ask that you support this project because WE NEED higher-end residential apartments 
in the Town Center to help keep the local businesses survive and thrive- so our Town 
Center stays the vibrant place it is today. 

I also like the idea of a "village" atmosphere where people can walk and/or ride their 
bicycles to stores, coffee shops and restaurants - instead of driving and putting more 
cars on the roads. 

There is NO OTHER place this kind of housing would be of value- EXCEPT at our 
Town Center. 

Please vote to approve this project! Thank you. 

Signature: 

-' 

~am a resident of El Dorado County 
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Chairperson Supervisor Norma Santiago and Members of the 
ElDorado County Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisor Santiago and Board of Supervisors: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed ElDorado Hills Town Center 
Luxury Apartment project which, if approved. will be located across from Selland's 
Market Cafe in Town Center. 

I ask that you support this project because WE NEED higher-end residential apartments 
in the Town Center to help keep the local businesses survive and thrive- so our Town 
Center stays the vibrant place it is today. 

I also like the idea of a "village" atmosphere where people can walk and/or ride their 
bicycles to stores, coffee shops and restaurants - instead of driving and putting more 
cars on the roads. 

There is NO OTHER place this kind of housing would be of value -EXCEPT at our 
Town Center. 

Please vote to approve this project! Thank you. 

Print Name: 

tt e_cvMt 6\) Un 0f ~0 \ cJh ~ \ 
~ I am a resident of El Dorado County 
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TO: 

FROM: 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Citizen of El Dorado County 

SUBJECT: PLEASE VOTE IN FAVOR OF THEEL DORADO HILLS TOWN CENTER 
APARTMENT PLAN 

Dear Supervisors Santiago, Mikulaco, Frentzen , Veerkamp & Briggs, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and appreciate the opportunity to express my 
support for the luxury apartment complex proposed for the property across from Seiland's in 
Town Center. 

I do not support development in or around our hills or forests in El Dorado County. 
DO SUPPORT this project in the heart of Town Center as a place where residents can walk 
and bike to stores, restaurants, to the Post Office, etc. 

I also like that there is an El Dorado Transit commuter bus stop one block away- so 
individuals can take the bus to and from work in Sacramento- so there are less cars on the 
road. 

I DO NOT support massive growth in El Dorado County- but I DO SUPPORT these 
apartments being built. Please consider this when you vote . 

Thank you very much. 

I reside in £e /iJ(L?Mfu- t~ 

14-0769 Public Comment 
BOS Rcvd 10-10-14



El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please register my SUPPORT for your approval of the Town Center Luxury Apartment 
complex which comes before you for a vote on October 14th. I would like the 
opportunity to tell you why: 

• There is never going to be a hotel on the property across from Seiland's by 
the theater and the current fenced patch of dirt is an eyesore to all of us who 
visit Town Center. 

• I think this would be a GREAT PLACE TO LIVE, near restaurants, stores, 
shops, etc. 

• The Town Center NEEDS more business, especially on the weekdays, so its 
businesses can stay in business and succeed- keeping our Town Center a 
great place to visit. 

Please consider my SUPPORT for this unique project when you vote on 
October 14th. 

T~ 
Name 

Email 

I live in El Dorado County and care about what happens here! 
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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please register my SUPPORT for your approval of the Town Center Luxury Apartment 
complex which comes before you for a vote on October 14th. I would like the 
opportunity to tell you why: 

• There is never going to be a hotel on the property across from Selland's by 
the theater and the current fenced patch of dirt is an eyesore to all of us who 
visit Town Center. 

• I think this would be a GREAT PLACE TO LIVE, near restaurants, stores, 
shops, etc. 

• The Town Center NEEDS more business, especially on the weekdays, so its 
businesses can stay in business and succeed- keeping our Town Center a 
great place to visit. 

Please consider my SUPPORT for this unique project when you vote on 
October 14th. 

Email 

I live in El Dorado County and care about what happens here! 
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TO: 

FROM : 

SUBJECT: 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Chair Supervisor Norma Santiago 
Supervisor Ron Mikulaco 
Supervisor Shiva Frentzen 
Supervisor Brian Veerkamp 
Supervisor Ron Briggs 

Citizen of El Dorado County 

PLEASE VOTE IN FAVOR OF THEEL DORADO HILLS TOWN CENTER 
APARTMENT PLAN 

Dear Supervisors Santiago, Mikulaco, Frentzen, Veerkamp & Briggs, 

I am a resident of El Dorado County and appreciate the opportunity to express my 
support for the luxury apartment complex proposed for the property across from Seiland 's in 
Town Center. 

I do not support development in or around our hills or forests in El Dorado County. 
DO SUPPORT this project in the heart of Town Center as a place where residents can walk 
and bike to stores, restaurants , to the Post Office, etc. 

I also like that there is an El Dorado Transit commuter bus stop one block away- so 
individuals can take the bus to and from work in Sacramento- so there are less cars on the 
road. 

I DO NOT support massive growth in El Dorado County- but I DO SUPPORT these 
apartments being built. Please consider this when you vote. 

Thank you very much. 
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Chairperson Supervisor Norma Santiago and Members of the 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisor Santiago and Board of Supervisors: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed ElDorado Hills Town Center 
Luxury Apartment project which, if approved, will be located across from Selland's 
Market Cafe in Town Center. 

I ask that you support this project because WE NEED higher-end residential apartments 
in the Town Center to help keep the local businesses survive and thrive- so our Town 
Center stays the vibrant place it is today. 

I also like the idea of a "village" atmosphere where people can walk and/or ride their 
bicycles to stores, coffee shops and restaurants - instead of driving and putting more 
cars on the roads. 

There is NO OTHER place this kind of housing would be of value -EXCEPT at our 
Town Center. 

Please vote to approve this project! Thank you. 

Signature: 

PrintName: ~CV\dCA \)JQ\\r\Q_ 

"rfl. r \ \_}.)()('~ f'.-:._ am a resident of El Dorado County 
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Chairperson Supervisor Norma Santiago and Members of the 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisor Santiago and Board of Supervisors: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed ElDorado Hills Town Center 
Luxury Apartment project which, if approved, will be located across from Selland's 
Market Cafe in Town Center. 

I ask that you support this project because WE NEED higher-end residential apartments 
in the Town Center to help keep the local businesses survive and thrive- so our Town 
Center stays the vibrant place it is today. 

I also like the idea of a "village" atmosphere where people can walk and/or ride their 
bicycles to stores, coffee shops and restaurants - instead of driving and putting more 
cars on the roads. 

There is NO OTHER place this kind of housing would be of value- EXCEPT at our 
Town Center. 

Please vote to approve this project! Thank you. 

Signature:('\ I I "'. n, 
~ 

Print NamAtm~ fa~~ 
D I am a resident of El Dorado County 

J wORR l n BfYoractv th\ l5 
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10/10/2014 Edcgov.us Mail- Re: EDH Apartments, BOS 10/14/14 item 18 (file #14-0769) 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Re: EDH Apartments, BOS 10/14/14 item 18 (file #14-0769) 
1 message 

Ellen Van Dyke <vandyke.5@sbcglobal.net> Fri, Oct 10, 2014 at 10:47 AM 
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, Shiva Frantzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, Ron Briggs <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "Norma Santiago, Chair" <bosfive@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Jim Mitrisin <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please consider h~ving the continuation date for this item (Town Center Apts) pushed to 
Nov 11th rather than Nov 4th. Election day could keep many from attending this 
important hearing; many people have only limited time off work that must be used to vote 
rather than attend the BOS, and poll volunteers could not attend at all. 

Thank you for any consideration on this. 
- Ellen Van Dyke 

(and Thank you for the notification on this, BOSONE!) 

From: The BOSONE 
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 3:19PM 
To: Ellen Van Dyke 
Subject: Re: EDH Apartments Public Comment, PC 6/26/14 

Please be advised that the attorneys for A.G. Spanos, developer for the proposed Town Center 
Apartments, have requested continuance of this project until November 4. Due to the project's 
Public Notice of Hearing for October 14, the Board will still have to open the item at 2:00P.M. to 
hear public comment only. Otherwise the Board will hear the item in full on November 4, 2014. 

Kind Regards, 

CindyMunt 
Assistant to Supervisor Ron Mikulaco, Dist 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-5650 

On Thu, Jun 19, 2014 at 10:12 AM, Ellen Van Dyke <vandyke.S@sbcglobal.net> wrote: 
Attached is public comment for Planning Commission 6/26/14, item 14-0769- EDH Apartments in 
Town Center 

thank you - Ellen & Don Van Dyke 

NOTICE : This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and 14-0769 Public Comment 
BOS Rcvd 10-10-14



  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

[Quoted text hidden] 

Fri, Oct 10, 2014 at 10:49 AM 

Ellen Van Dyke <vandyke.5@sbcglobal.net> Fri, Oct 10,2014 at 1:26PM 
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, Shiva Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, Ron Briggs <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "Norma Santiago, Chair" <bosfive@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Jim Mitrisin <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Kathy Witherow just reminded me that the 11th is Veterans Day! That obviously won't work! So let 
me revise my request to "Please consider Nov 18 for the continuation date for this item" ! 

Ellen Van Dyke 

From: Ellen Van Dyke 
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 10:47 AM 
To: The BOSONE ; Shiva Frentzen ; Brian Veerkamp ; Ron Briggs ; Norma Santiago, Chair 
Cc: Jim Mitrisin 
Subject: Re: EDH Apartments, BOS 10/14/14 item 18 (file #14-0769) 

Dear Supervisors: 

Please consider having the continuation date for this item {Town Center Apts) pushed to 
Nov 11th November 18th rather than Nov 4th. Election day could keep many from 
attending this important hearing; many people have only limited time off work that must 
be used to vote rather than attend the BOS, and poll volunteers could not attend at all. 

Thank you for any consideration on this. 
- Ellen Van Dyke 

(and Thank you for the notification on this, BOSONE!) 

From: The BOSONE 
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 3:19PM 
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